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July 14, 2022

Joseph A. Garso, P.E.
North Woods Engineering PLLC
348 Lake Street
Saranac Lake, NY 12983

RE:  Letter of Permit Compliance – Agency Permit 2021-0066
Town of Harrietstown, Franklin County 
Land Use Area:  Hamlet  
Tax Map Nos.: 446.68-6-11, 446.68-6-12, 446.69-1-2

Dear Mr. Garso:

Thank you for the request to confirm compliance with Agency Permit 2021-0066 and the 
revised set of plans for the project, received by the Agency on July 12, 2022.

You propose adjustments to the previously authorized plans that resulted from 
consultation with NYS Housing and Community Renewal as described in the two-page 
narrative dated July 12, 2022, and the set of plans titled “Saranac Lofts, Saranac Lake, 
NY,” prepared by North Woods Engineering PLLC., dated last revision July 12, 2022.  
The proposed revisions do not result in a change in the overall height of any authorized 
structure or require any changes to the authorized stormwater pollution prevention plan.

This proposal does not require an amended permit and may be undertaken in 
compliance with Agency Permit 2021-0066.

If you have any questions, please contact Environmental Program Specialist 2 (EPS2) 
Devan Korn.

Sincerely,

/s/ John M. Burth

John M. Burth
Environmental Program Specialist 3 (EPS3)

cc: Jamie Konkoski, Village of Saranac Lake
      Sean Kearney, Parkview Development 






















